
   

Important Notice: Changes on the bid-ask spreads  

 

Dear Valued Clients, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to inform you about the upcoming changes on our bid-ask 

spreads, effective on Monday 19th of February 2024. 

 

After receiving notification from the Company’s liquidity provider and careful consideration and evaluation, 

please note that adjustments will be made on the Company’s trading platform, bid-ask spreads and therefore all 

clients (professional & retail) will be affected. This necessity is to ensure that we can continue to provide you 

with the high-quality service you expect, while also maintaining our commitment to improvement. 

 

We understand that any changes in the spreads may impact your trading experience and trading planning. 

Therefore, we are committed to transparency and providing you with ample notice of two (2) days so as to 

adjust accordingly. 

 

For detailed information regarding the revised services, please refer to the page. 

 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification regarding the changes in service charges, please 

do not hesitate to contact our customer service team at support@tradeeu.com 

 

We appreciate your understanding and continued support as we strive to enhance our services and provide you 

with the best possible experience. 

 

Thank you for choosing our Company. 
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